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The Legislative Committee of the Marion County Democratic Central Committee fully endorses 

the SB 578 bill to clarify and make consistent the deadline for filing voter pamphlet statements 

so that local candidates in all counties have the same deadline. 

It is a commonsense fix for a problem that has affected candidates in rural counties. 

Oregon voters have come to rely on their voter pamphlet and by making standard a filing 

deadline for statement submission, all candidates and all voters will be well served.  
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